
Printed on: 12/04/2018 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

146 grafton road 11/04/2018  15:49:342018/0050/P SUPPRT Emilie Porthault • Lack of outstanding quality childcare in the borough 

• Huge demand from local parents for childcare services 

• The proposed expansion will create more jobs for local residents 

• The nursery is oversubscribed and has a waiting list of over 60 children 

• The change of use will have no environmental impact on the locality as most parents walk 

to the nursery

Flat 3a

3 Rosslyn Hill

NW35UL

NW35UL

23/03/2018  22:13:562018/0050/P SUPPRT Marek Nelken I support this application on the basis that Little Garden provide an excellent and fairly 

unique service in the area that is oversubscribed.

Specific reasons to support this application are:

• There is a lack of outstanding quality childcare in the borough 

• There is huge demand from local parents for childcare services

• The proposed expansion will create more jobs for local residents 

• The existing nursery is oversubscribed and has a waiting list of over 60 children 

• The change of use will have no environmental impact on the locality as most parents 

walk to the nursery or use bicycles
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